
LRCFT Report to the Board of Trustees   April 12, 2023 

The LRCFT is nearing the end of formal negotiations with the District this 
semester. Our small and large teams are finalizing the last three weeks of 
meetings, and we are on schedule to complete the process by April 28. I 
want to thank the District for agreeing to negotiate with the LRCFT this 
semester.  

The LRCFT exec. board attended our annual CFT conference in San 
Francisco last month.  

The LRCFT also sponsored a group of faculty last month to attend the 
FACCC Advocacy and Policy Conference held in Sacramento.  

The LRCFT is participating in a membership appreciation event this 
summer in conjunction with the SCLC. We will host sixty Los Rios faculty at 
three River Cats games in June and July.  

The LRCFT has created a Part Time Faculty Issues Committee to provide 
a standing body to address on going part time faculty issues.  

The LRCFT exec. board is currently engaged in revising our board policies 
and will form a new position of communications director.  

Along with the DAS, the LRCFT leadership is participating in the new 
district hire for AVC of Human Resources.  

The LRCFT is helping to sponsor the 5 affinity-based student graduations 
in Los Rios, and some of our board members will serve as leads for the 
graduations.  

Thank you!  Jason Newman, LRCFT President 

 
 


